
Many Books!

Winter Reading Program 2023 

Snow

January 9th - March 31st
REGISTER ONLINE AT ABWPLIBRARY.ORG

1.  Register online at www.abwplibrary.org in the Winter Reading Tab

or at the library.

2. Once you are registered, ask for  paper snowflake at the circulation

desk, write your first name on the snowflake, and hang it up inside the

giant snow globe on the glass windows in the foyer! 

3.  Read, read, read! Receive one star sticker for every book you have

read and place it in your snowflake!

4.  Use our hashtag #WPreads on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, etc. to

show us your progress!

DID YOU KNOW? Out-of-school reading habits of
students has shown that even 15 minutes a day of
independent reading can expose students to more

than a million words of text in a year! 
(Anderson, Wilson, and Fielding, 1988)


